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23rd April 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Short Questionnaire – Catholic Life at St James’ 
 
As a school we value the feedback of our parents to help us understand what is working well in 
Catholic Education and where we can make improvements. For this reason, we would like you to 
complete a short questionnaire about Catholic Life, Collective Worship and Religious Education at 
St James’ Catholic Primary School. The following link can be typed into a browser, and it will take 
you to a Google Form. The link is also available via our Facebook page. 
  
https://forms.gle/5z98ECNaBjqbWyWX6 
 
The survey is now open and it will remain open for the next two weeks. We look forward to hearing 
your thoughts and opinions.  
 
If you have any problems accessing the forms, please contact the office for advice. 

 
Thank you for your support, we really do appreciate your time. 
 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mrs J. Scott 
RE Coordinator 
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